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To: G Warner <warnergreg@hotmail.com>

Hello Ashraf

I hope my note finds you well.

Because I know you manage your work with your phone I will send you a few short messages.

The recent field work I completed confirms the suppositions in my research data that the Southern Passage has the same
height and breadth dimensions as the the Ark of the Covenant box. The average reading I recorded were 792.5 millimetres,
the equivalent of 1.5 royal cubits.

I also confirmed the presence of the bore hole left by the French scientific team 1989 which detected sand beyond the stone
block which seals the passage.

Your archaeologist Ahmed has received the presentation of my research and 'believes in my project'. When I was with he
committed to meet with the project leader to initiate the scanning of the south wall which should be 'achievable within
current budgets'.

Please give Ahmend your support, so we can scan and know if I am "speaking the Truth", as you have said in the past.

Upon confirmation of this scan completion I will deposit a further $1000 dollars on your card as a gift to you and your
family.

Time is running out. Find the Ark and you find Khufu.

Important:
It has been four years since I began sharing my research exclusively with the Ministry of Antiquities Egypt and three years
since your people agreed carry out the scans.

I feel that this has been a reasonable time for your government to take affirmative action. So, on July 18 2024 I have
decided to publish my data to scientific journals and world media. I tell you this in advance because of the serious Religious
and Geopolitical implications which could follow.

Please make every effort to complete the task. In the future I hope to say that "my friend Dr Ashraf Mohie is a man of
action".

 




